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Thursday 27th November, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

School Photographs – Thursday 3rd December 2020 
 

We have arranged for the school photographers to visit St Anthony’s on Thursday 3rd 

December, for the whole day to take individual school photos, for all our children. Please 

ensure that on the day your child is not wearing their PE kit, but is wearing full school 

uniform. This includes a school jumper/cardigan and a school tie.  

 

Unfortunately with the current Covid-19 guidance, it is essential that the school maintains 

the class bubbles, which means we are unable to offer sibling/family photographs on this 
occasion.  

 

The photographs will be taken by ‘Kittle Photographic’ (www.kittlephoto.com) who have 

been working hard to ensure they can still supply our photographs in the safest possible 

way. The safety of our children is paramount to us; therefore the school will be taking extra 

safety measures on the day to ensure this. The photographers have also undergone 

training to ensure that whilst still being able to capture quality portraits; social distancing 

measures can be maintained.  

 

Once the photographs have been taken, we will send home a photo ticket at the end of 

the day with your child, so you can view your child’s photo securely online and place an 

order. All payments must be made directly to Kittle Photographic when placing an order, 

as we are unable to take payment at the school office. 
  

When placing your order you will be able to choose to have your photographs delivered 

to your home directly (with a delivery charge), or have the photographs delivered to 

school, free of charge – which we will send them home with your child. 

 

If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher  

S t .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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